CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Department of Community and Economic Development 


Interoffice Memo

To:
    Louise Kelchner, City Clerk 
From:
    Alicia Miller Karner, DCED Director
Re:
    $100,000 Keystone Communities Grant Application for Economic Development Coordinator
Current operational funding for the Economic Development Coordinator from the PADCED ends on June 30th, 2015.  This application will allow for an additional two years of funding for this position.  Responsibilities of this position include: 

· Assist the Director with coordination, implementation and completion of economic development projects and programs, including the Enterprise Zone and the Keystone Innovation Zone;

· Serves as Project Manager of Pi and other projects as assigned;

· Assists the Director with research, analysis and evaluation of technical information to determine feasibility and economic impact of proposed projects and programs;

· Assists Director with development, approval and administration of integrated financing arrangements for eligible businesses and industries;

· Assists with administration of the Bethlehem Small Business Loan Fund and other loan programs for the Department; 
· Assists the Director in coordination of City activities with those of State and Federal agencies to effectively and efficiently utilize available resources to promote economic development.
A public meeting is required for this grant application.  The date, time, and location of the meeting must be advertised in the non-legal section of a newspaper of general circulation and via the internet, and should be before or after a city council meeting.  The attached resolution must also be passed to authorize the filing of the application.
DATE:
 February 10, 2015















Alicia Miller Karner

Director of DCED
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